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LA CANADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

     June 9, 2020 
7:00 p.m.  

 
Via Zoom 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING         
 

 
1. Proposed Budget for 2020-21, R158-19-20 
 

The Governing Board of La Cañada Unified School District will hold a public 
hearing on the Proposed Budget for 2020-21. 
 
The public hearing will be held during the Regular Governing Board meeting on 
June 9, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.   
 


